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Happy New Year from the UNC Dance Marathon! We hope your holidays were relaxing and enjoyable. In December, we sent out invitations to the 2008 UNC Dance Marathon Benefit Reception. Unfortunately, we have not yet received your RSVP. 

The UNC Dance Marathon is a yearlong fund-raising effort for the North Carolina Children’s Hospital. All money raised by the UNC Dance Marathon goes directly to the For the Kids Fund, a unique fund set up to help patients and families cover unexpected costs on top of looming hospital bills. In the past, the money has been used to help families pay for phone bills, gas, groceries and utilities. Our year of fund-raising culminates in a 24-hour Dance Marathon in February, where hundreds of Carolina students stand on their feet in a symbolic show of support for the dedicated doctors, staff and families with sick children at the N.C. Children’s Hospital. 

The 2008 Benefit Reception, to be held on Friday, February 1st, is an essential part of our fund-raising effort. The event will feature a silent auction with more than 50 items including vacations, artwork, dinner packages, sports memorabilia and many other amazing items. There will also be complimentary hors d’oeuvres, dessert, wine and beer. Our guest speaker for the evening will be Mr. Eric Montross, a member of Carolina’s 1993 NCAA Championship Basketball Team and radio commentator for the Tar Heels.
We hope that you will be able to attend the 2008 UNC Dance Marathon Benefit Reception on Friday, February 1st, 2008. Please return the enclosed RSVP card as soon as possible, preferably by Wednesday, January 29th, 2008. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

For the Kids,

Erin Davis
2008 Community Events Chair

(919) 815-5935
eedavis@email.unc.edu

